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FDIC to Hold Open Meeting on Rate Adjustments 

The Board of the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) will meet on Tuesday, 
September 13, at 10:00 a.m. in Washington, D.C., to consider assessment rate 
adjustments for large and highly complex financial institutions. The FDIC originally 
published its proposed rate adjustment guidelines on April 15. 

To view the previously published proposed rate adjustment guidelines, click here. 
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